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Ref: JHPS/PAR/CIR/08/2022-23 

Dear Parent, 

JHPS Rampally has a primary goal: To make learning enjoyable for 

children and to transform the students into independent thinkers and lifelong 

learners who solve real life problems using creative thinking. 

We are working towards this goal of shaping and sharpening the logical 

aptitude of our students using their Mathematical curriculum also. 

We are aware that with the progress of academic years, students tend to 

develop a fear towards certain fields of Mathematics such as Algebra and 

Trigonometry due to various reasons. A major reason happens to be the scare 

created inadvertently or some sort of complex misunderstanding by many adults 

about Maths. Such scare could be created through an off the cuff remark about 

Algebra and Trigonometry based on the prior experience of the adults. 

In our effort to dispel this fear of Mathematics, we at JHPS have decided 

to take a proactive approach in driving out any hesitation/fear/apprehension that 

a student might be developing towards Maths.  

And the key stakeholders for all the initiatives are YOU – the parents. Yes, 

we have invested in tools, training in order to adopt experiential learning as 

underlined in National Education Policy 2020 through hands-on learning 

experiential learning, arts and sports, story-telling based integrated pedagogy, 

among several others, as standard pedagogy within Mathematics as well. 



We are building a wholesome classroom supported by a Mathematics Lab 

where every child achieves the learning outcomes through competency-based 

learning. The assessment tools will be aligned with the learning outcomes, 

capabilities, as specified. 

We can’t stress enough about the important role played by parents as 

study partners of your children. Beyond the 45-minute Math class in a day, the 

children spend more time at home studying/learning Maths. We need you to be 

the champions of Mathematics in all your interactions with your children. 

We are looking forward to a fruitful partnership to create an enjoyable 

learning experience for the students. Let’s nurture/ empower them in the 

present to enable them to shape the future.   

 

Regards, 

 

Principal 
JHPS- Rampally 

 


